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HOPE 4 Youth - Potential Member of the Board of Directors Interest Questions  
 
Thank you for your interest in joining the Board of Directors at HOPE 4 Youth. We’re looking 
forward to getting to know more about you, and we expect you may have questions about 
HOPE 4 Youth and our Board as well.  The process is outlined below: 
 

• Complete this document outlining your interest in joining the Board and send your 
answers along with your resume/bio to the Nominations Committee via Executive 
Director LaChelle Williams at lwilliams@hope4youthmn.org.  

 
• A decision will be made as to if this is the right time and right fit for your nomination to be 

raised to the Board for vote, and you will be advised of the decision.  
 

• Any questions, please feel free to reach out to LaChelle Williams at 651-249-4258 or 
anyone on the Executive Committee to discuss potential nominations.  
 

Again, we appreciate your interest, and we thank you for providing answers to the following 
questions to help us better understand your interest in HOPE 4 Youth and its mission. 
   

1. Please describe why you are interested in serving on the Board of Directors at HOPE 4 
Youth.  

 
2. What is your past experience with the issue of homelessness?  

 
3. Please describe any past or present Board memberships, and the roles you played and 

experiences you most enjoyed. 

4. If you have taken the “Strengths Finders” or another similar test, please state your top 
strengths. If not, list the strengths you feel are most relevant to this role. 

 
5. What else would you like us to know? 


